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GiMBEL BROTHERS, INC.
526-530 ST. PAUL PLACE
BALTIMORE 2, MD.

November 5, 1949

Mr. Carson J. Robison
Pleasant Valley, New York

Dear Carson:

Received your letter of Qctober 12 and wish you would

accept my apologies and also Hermant'!s for not writing to

you since your last visit in our town. I wish to mention
that the cooperation that you gave us at that time was the
finest that we have ever had from any M-G-M artist appearing
in Baltimore, and wish to take this opportunity to thank you
on behalf of Gimbel Brothers, Inc. to thank you for coming
down and spending a couple of days with us. I certainly hope
that we may have the privilege of seeing you again in the near
future.

I can assure you that it was just an oversight on our part for
not writing, and believe me, there are no hard feelings between
any of us at all.,

Your record of #1051 is moving fairly well, but still might
say that "Life Gets Teejus"™ is still selling. Your Square
Dance album of L13 is moving along wonderfully and in fact,
just had to place a new order gt the plant., Your album of
Square Dances on M-G=M 5 is moving fine and will do everything
in our power to keep your records rolling.

Again, I wish to thank you for your letter and anything that
you might want to know, dont!t hesitate to write us.

Very truly yours,

éééi;;L BROTHERS, INC.

Jamés B. Klompus
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